
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – DOWNS AFTER DARK  

 

 

 
MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 20 NOVEMBER 2018 

 
 
In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Mr. T. Montgomerie has notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at 
Gawler on Friday, 26 October 2018, DOWNS AFTER DARK underwent surgery to 
remove bone chips from the near fore fetlock. The gelding will be spelled.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
S. B. CALLANAN 
STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
20 November 2018 

 


